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What another busy fortnight we’ve had in Reception! Despite the weather not being sunny and 

bright, our children have certainly sparkled. As previously mentioned they have painted our mini 

beasts, which they carefully sculpted using clay. As you can see the children are very proud of 

their mini beasts. 

 

We also held our cake sale, which was very successful. Thank you to everyone, who supported us 

in donating, making and buying cakes.  

Last week we were all very excited as we went to All Things Wild, thankfully the weather stayed 

dry for us so we could thoroughly enjoy exploring the animals and dinosaurs. The children had a 

fantastic time travelling back in time on a special dinosaur train to the Jurassic period where we 

came across various species of dinosaurs. We saw a Triceratops, Plateosaurus, Tyrannosaurus Rex 

and many more! 

 

Afterwards we were able to investigate the vehicles palaeontologists used, such as diggers, jeeps 

and an old helicopter. As you can see we had fun pretending to find dinosaur bones! 
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All the digging made us very hungry so we all enjoyed our lunch before looking at the animals. We 

were amazed by the range of animals; we saw lemurs, beavers, rabbits, pigmy goats, camels and 

meerkats 

We had such a brilliant time, that some of us needed a little sleep on the coach journey back to 

school! 

Our learning doesn’t stop there; we have been meeting the new Reception children during the 

Stay and Play sessions. We have been very helpful and being good role models for them.  

We also had the pleasure of watching Red Classes assembly, we were very proud of all the 

children who spoke very clearly, danced beautifully like animals and sang ‘chick, chick, chick, 

chick, chicken lay a little egg for me’ song.  

As part of Wellbeing week we had a special visitor from ERFA, who talked to the children about 

the emergency services and who they should ring if someone is hurt. The children were also given 

the opportunity to put their friends and an adult into the recovery position. 

  

We have also taken part in our non- competitive sports day, where the children were paired up 

with children from a different year group. Reception was paired up with Year 6! We had fun 

earning points for our space team by participating in different activities such as the egg and 

spoon race, crab race, skipping, bean bag throw, ladders, shuttle run and many more! 
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Over the next couple of weeks we will be completing our sports day, movie night event, watching 

Blue Classes assembly, meeting our new teacher and learning about money. 

Please remember to continue to support your child/ children with their reading and maths inter rail 

targets.  


